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this meeting is open to the public, all mem-

bers of The Arc are encouraged to attend 

and vote on the slate of nominees.  
See Banquet (Continued on page 6) 

The Arc will be giving thanks this 

month, not only because it is Novem-

ber, but  because it is once again time 

for our annual awards banquet and 

fashion show! 

The annual meeting is an event 

that gives opportunity for Arc mem-

bers, community partners, consumers 

and friends to remember and reflect 

on the past year and those who have 

made a significant contribution in the 

area of ID/DD.   

This yearõs banquet will be held 

November 12 at the City of Oxfordõs 

Civic Center located at 401 McCullars 

Lane in Oxford.  

A General Membership Meeting, 

at which The Arcõs officers and incom-

ing board members will be elected, 

will begin at 5:00 p.m. in a designated 

meeting room at the Center. While 
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   A new but familiar face is now occupying The Arcõs Family Advo-

cate office.  

    Debra  Harvey joined The Arc  staff on September 1, 2015 af-

ter working 24 years as a transition specialist and 11 years as a 

teacher at the Alabama Institute for the Deaf and Blind's Helen 

Keller School. 

   But Harvey is no stranger to many consumers of The Arc's pro-

grams. She spent many summers working at The Arc's summer day camps for chil-

dren with disabilities, often as a director of the camps for preschool-aged children or 

children with multiple disabilities. She also was employed for a summer as Director 

of The Arc of North Talladega County's Summer Camp for children with multiple disa-

bilities and served a term on The Arc of Alabama's Board of Directors.  

òIõm homeó Harvey observes, òTwenty years after first working with The Arc,  I have 

made a full circle. And itõs good to be home.ó 

See Harvey (Continued on page 2) 

 Harvey is The Arcõs Family Advocate 

Appreciating the beautiful displays at the 
Birmingham Museum of Art can take 
many forms as Richard Pippin demon-

strates during a visit with the Adult Camp 
to the facility. More photos page 4. 

 

Did you know  

 

 We have had to tighten our 
belts and make a few cutbacks 
here at The Arc following  re-
cent economic downturns that 
have resulted in less government 
and grant assistance for our  
programs. 

To find out which programs 
were  impacted, please see  the 
letter from our Executive Direc-
tor  inside (page 5) .  

You can also discover how you 
can help by reading the articles 
throughout this newsletter. 

Serving People  

With Intellectual/ 

Developmental Disabilities 
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Board President    Robert  Elliott  

Treasurer    Ron Drury  

Executive Director   Tammy Moreno  

Administrative Assistant  Betty Kelley  

Program Assistant   Pati Tiller  

Family Advocate   Debra Harvey  

Recreation Aide    Doris Cooley  

Art Teacher    Peg Tyler  

Board Members     aŀǊƪ 5ǳƎŀƴǎ                Issac Lemon 
    Becky Fearon               Kim Jenkins 

    WŜǊǊȅ ¸ƻǊƪ    {Ƙŀƴƴƻƴ .ǊƛŘƎŜǎ 
    {ƘŀǊƻƴ 5ŀǾƛǎ  5ŜǎƛǊŜŜ 5ŀǾƛǎ  
    ¢ƻƴȅ Iŀǧƻƪ  tŀƳ IŀǊǊƛǎ  
    WƻŜ  IŀǊǊƛƴƎǘƻƴ  Yŀȅ {ŜǿŜƭƭ  
    .ŜǊƴŀŘŜǧŜ .ǳǊǊƻǳƎƘǎ wƛƴƛǉǳŜ {ƛƳƳƻƴǎ 
    wŜōŜŎŎŀ CŜŀǊƻƴ  !Ƴȅ ²ŀǊŘ  
    [ȅƴŜǧŀ hǿŜƴǎ  aŀǊŎƛŀ DƘŜŜ 
    Wƻŀƴ CǊŀȊƛŜǊ                      {ǳǎŀƴ DƻƻŘǿƛƴ 

People at The Arc  

Bridges is  Exemplary Educator 

Congratulations to Shannon Bridges, right, who  re-
ceived The Arc of Alabamaõs Exemplary Educator 

Award  at the Alabama disAbility Conference. Bridges, a  
special education teacher at Oxford High School, is also 

the founder and director of  The Arc program "Fit 
Friendsó, a free nutrition and exercise program  for area 
people with intellectual disabilities. She also serves on 

The Arcõs board of directors. 
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For comments or questions, please 

contact us at 
 

401 Noble Street / PO Box 1848 

Anniston AL 36202 

256-236-2857 

TheArc@cableone.net 

calhouncleburneorg,org 

 

 

The Advocate 

 

Brenda Burt  
Aged 73, director of The 

Arc of  North Talladega 

County for 29 years 

Sept. 15, 2015 

 

Tommie Leonard  

Aged 59,  self-advocate 

Oct. 25, 2015 
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WE REMEMBER 

   She holds a Master in Special Education from 

Jacksonville State University and a Certification 

in Visual Impairment from the University of Ala-

bama at Birmingham. 

     Harvey will work with consumers who are re-

questing assistance in making decisions con-

cerning education, employment or housing needs 

and/or daily living skills. She will also serve as 

The Arc's point of contact for parents./family 

members seeking services for their loved ones 

and as a liaison to area group homes and other 

programs serving people with intellectual and 

other developmental disabilities. Harvey will be 

the Coordinator for The Arc's four summer day 

camps for children with intellectual and other developmental disabilities.  

  óI enjoy what I do,ó she concludes, òitõs very challenging, but rewarding. I am up for the 

task.ó 

HARVEY (Continued from page 1) Anniston Runners Select 
Ervin 

Self-advocate Raymond Ervin 
received the Skylar Brady Heart 
of a Champion Award from the 

Anniston Runners Club August 1 
at their Woodstock 5K awards 
ceremony. Named for the late 
Kidsstock participant who had 
Dandy Walker Syndrome, the 

award is presented annually to an 
runner who does not give up in 
the face of challenges. Pictured 

with Ervin is ARC member 
Brooke Nelson. 

Trent Penny, The Anniston Star 
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